U fDRNE-2009/5193

Subject
Transport Contracts HSL-Zuid

GVB Amsterdam

Attn: K. Verhulst

Prins Hendrikkade 108-114
1000 CC Amsterdam

Dear Mrs. Verhuist,

Date

16 June 2000

With reference to our fax message of the 31st of March, we would like to inform Your reference

you of the decision by the Dutch Cabinet on the tender for the HSL-Zuid -

transport contracts. This decision was taken on Friday the 16th of June. Our reference

HSL-Zuid 28074

After careful consideration, following the Market Dialogue, the Cabinet has Contact person

decided to proceed with the public tender of the national and international high- Roel Testroote

speed train services using the Dutch High Speed Line. This decision will be Extension

discussed in Parliament the next two weeks. 0031 30 2728 751
E-mail

Next week we will get in touch with you to give you a first update on the tender roel.testroote

procedure and identify potential future meetings. @hslzuid.com

Yours sincerely,

/
Jere€n Kok

Project Manager HSL-Zuid Transport

Projectorganisatie
Hogesnelheidslijn-Zuid
Address:

PO Box 43

3500 AA Utrecht

The Netherlands

Visiting address:
Catharijnesingel 33
3511 GC Utrecht

Tel +31 30 - 2728 751
Fax +31 30 - 2728 577



